
*Scan the QR code above if you’d like me to read this letter to you!  

Hello, Fabulous First Grader,    August, 2022 

 Welcome to the 2022-2023 Uwchlan Hills school year!  Can 
you believe that you are in first grade? My name is Mrs. Reiner and I am so  

excited to be your teacher!  I have been a teacher for 16 years and it is so 
much fun!  I also enjoy spending time with my daughter, Katelyn, who is in 
7th grade, and my son, Brendan, who is in 4th grade.  We live in Phoenixville, 
which isn’t too far from Downingtown.  We have two bunnies named Pandora 
and Fluffy and they are SO cute!  We also have some hermit crabs, frogs 
and fish, but they aren’t as much fun to play with or to pet!   I can’t wait 
to hear about your family and any pets that you have, or ones that you 
might like to have! 

 Our family likes to take walks together, read (of course!) and visit the 
beach. We spend a lot of time outside and play games together.  I really like 
the Peanuts Gang and the characters make me smile!  I hope you like them, 
too.  I’m excited to learn about you and the things that make you happy.  

 School will start soon.  I hope you bring your smile with you on the 
first day of school, August 29, and every day after that!  Also, please bring 
a few items that remind you of some things that you did on your summer 
break ready to share with us.  That could be a picture that you drew, a 
photograph that was taken, a post card, an admission band, etc.  We’re all 
excited to see you and to meet our classmates.  I hope that you can come 
visit me and see our classroom (room 110) on Tuesday,   

August 23rd.  I will be ready to say hello 
to you anytime from 4:00-6:00!  We are 
going to have a fantastic first grade 
year together learning, growing and 
making friends!  

             Sincerely,   Mrs. Reiner 


